
Dear Sirs/Madams: 

 

I am a resident of Hidden Valley Lake. I support the Planning Commission’s decision to reject 

the Major Use Permit UP 20-22 and the Planning Commission’s decision to deny Initial Study IS 

20-25.  I am in favor of the Board of Supervisors affirming the Commissioners' decision and 

denying WeGrow’s application at 16750 Herrington Road. The project is wholly inappropriate 

for the proposed location. 

 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Montgomery 

 


